From: alicehj19@gmail.com

To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] Mercy Hosp Closing
Date: Saturday, January 9, 2021 6:57:40 PM

I am an associate pastor at Kenwood United Church of Christ 4600 South Greenwood. Members from our
congregation attend this hospital and many of the people from the community are employed there. During this
coronavirus pandemic all emergency rooms and available hospital spaces are needed to help those who become
infected with the disease.

please do not close Mercy Hospital

Rev. Alice Joyce Harper—Jones.
MA, M.Div, MST
Sent from my iPhone
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